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Notice to all Members, 

Subject:  Postponement of Site Failover Test – Mock Trading Session 

 
DGCX Notice No. TECH-2020-006, issued 23 January 2020, provided details to Members of the 
proposed site failover test, and associated mock trading session to be held on Saturday 28 March 
2020.  
 
In light of the fact that a number of Members have already invoked some or all of their contingency 
working arrangements, and the measures that have been enacted by authorities globally to 
address the COVID-19 issue, DGCX has determined that it would not be appropriate to continue 
with the test planned for the end of March.  
 
Therefore, the site failover test and associated mock trading session that was to be held on 
Saturday 28 March 2020, is cancelled. DGCX will look to rearrange this exercise for later in the 
year and will update Members accordingly.  
 
 
 
For Dubai Gold & Commodities Exchange 
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Director – Information Technology 
 

 
 


